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                               SYLLABUS 

MONTH CHAPTERS 
(NCERT Text book) 

CONTENT (Topics) Activities 

April CH-1: Integers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CH-2: Fractions and Decimals  

1. Properties of addition 
and subtraction of 
integers 
2. Multiplication of 
integers 
3. Properties of 
multiplication of integers 
4. Division of integers  
 

Activity 1- To complete 
the squares by adding 
integers. 

1. Multiplication and 
division of fractions 
2. Multiplication and 
division of  decimal 
numbers 

Activity 2- Crack the code 
and solve the puzzle by 
adding decimals. 
  

May CH-2: Fractions and 
Decimals(contd.) 

 

CH-3: Data Handling                                                   

1. Multiplication and 
division of fractions 
2. Multiplication and 
division of  decimal 
numbers 

Activity 3- Crack the code 
and solve the puzzle by 
multiplying decimals. 
 

1. Arithmetic mean 
2. Range 
3. Mode 
4. Median 
5. Bar graph 
6. Double bar graph 
  

Activity 4- To represent 
given data in the form of a 
bar graph. 
 
  

 

 

ASSESSMENT SYLLABUS 
PERIODIC ASSESSMENT -1 

 
CH-1: Integers 
CH-2: Fractions and Decimals 
 


